Mr. Dale Ginn reports
SGX RESOURCES INC. PROVIDES ACTIVITIES UPDATE

SGX Resources Inc. has provided a brief update on its diamond drilling programs at the Timmins North
(Tully) and the Timmins South (Sothman) properties.

An extensive diamond drilling program has been undertaken on the Sothman property since September
of 2011 as a follow-up to geophysical targets with the objective of locating large-scale, near-surface gold
deposits. This land package is located approximately 60 kilometres to the south of Timmins, Ont.,
between the Young-Davidson mine to the east and the Cote Lake deposit to the west. The first set of
assay results from this program is expected to be released within the next two weeks.

Activities at the Tully property, located approximately 25 kilometres to the north of Timmins, focused on
diamond drilling in order to expand on and further define the Tully gold deposit. Assay results from this
program will be released over the coming weeks as received.

The work programs were carried out under the supervision of John Boissoneault, PEng, of SGX
Resources, the qualified person responsible for this news release.



